
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

WEST ACTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 4th November 2022 

 

This week in assembly we thought about the different communities that we all belong to some 

where we are all similar and some, where were are different to each other. Last night, West Acton 

community was out in full force – everyone together to watch the fabulous fireworks! 

They were FABULOUS! Even the rain could not stop us! Thank you to PTA lead members, Diana, Pete, 

Kate and Rasha who gave up huge amounts of time to organise this and everyone who helped on the 

night as well staff who stayed too. 

Next week, School Council will be selling Poppies ready for Remembrance day on Friday 11th 

November. Your child should bring a small donation if they would like to buy a poppy. 

Children do need coats now please – and make sure they are named. 

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Kondo 



 
 

  
 
 

Spanish Corner– this is taught to Year 3, 4, 5 6 and we have a club for younger pupils. 
Please ask your child to teach you what they have learnt this term. 

 

 



 

 

 

Interested in KEYBOARD lessons?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Would you be interested in your child having keyboard lessons?   

Please complete the survey here: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1UJolTfE0AH0bTCJDHFr_PenPh3ZT9fwjVErnv4cusjA/edit 

 

 

 

 

WE ARE LEARNING 

CODING IN COMPUTING 

THIS TERM. 

Have a look at these 

websites to try at home! 

ONLINE SAFETY WORKSHOP for parents/carers 

Tuesday 15th November at 6.00pm 

A link will be sent on the day to join. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1UJolTfE0AH0bTCJDHFr_PenPh3ZT9fwjVErnv4cusjA/edit


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you all at West Acton Primary School for 

your generous harvest donation. You donated 

an amazing 145Kg of food! 

 

We appreciate your continued support as we 

help those in need in our community. 
 



 

 

 



 

 

Christmas Shows – coming up! 

After half term classes will start to prepare their Christmas shows –  

please contact admin@west-acton.ealing.sch.uk 

if you have any questions or concerns or speak to the class teacher. Full details and dates will be given in 

due course. Reception and Year 1 tell the traditional Christian nativity story of Jesus’ birth whilst other year 

groups sing seasonal songs and tell stories with themes of kindness and sharing for example. 

mailto:admin@west-acton.ealing.sch.uk


 

Class Assemblies 2022- 2023 

We hope that parents/carers can join us at 9.00am in the Jubilee Hall. 

Woodlands ARP pupils will join their main stream classes. 

Autumn Term 2022 

Class Date 

Quince Friday 11th November 

Elder Friday 18th November 

Willow Friday 25th November 



 

Message from Mrs Ahmad- West Acton- Educational Psychotherapist and School Therapist 

 

Protecting your child from stress 

Children today often feel more stressed than we realise.  

This is particularly important to remember because they are still at the stage where they are 

learning to understand their own thoughts and feelings, slowly developing emotionally and 

intellectually. 

They often feel powerless and are under a lot of pressure. 

More than ever we are seeing children share in adult worries, worries about climate 

change, people getting unwell and the subject of war. They do not have the emotional 

understanding that adult’s do and this may cause them to hold some very scary and 

confused feelings. 

How can parents help? 

Firstly it is helpful to recognise that we share some of these worries and that we might need 

a space to talk about them, away from our children. 

Parent carer self-care is so important. There is only so much that we can control, so focus on 

things for you. Slow down wherever you can. Take ten minutes to enjoy something for 

yourself.  

Then think about what your child’s week looks like and what activities they are involved in. 

Reduce the amount of news/media that they see and hear. Add into their routine some of 

their time, for them to play and be creative.  

Think about what your child does when they are at home, video games, consoles and 

mobile phones can actually increase children’s stress levels - Reduce the amount of game 

time they have and take time to connect. Take them outside; Physical activity and walks in 

nature are particularly helpful in reducing stress so try to make sure they can move outside 

every day.  

And remember to have fun and to laugh with your child.  

There is going to be another Parent Coffee Morning on Thursday 17th November. 

 



 

To our families and friends who celebrating in half term, we wish 

them a very happy Diwali! 

 



West Acton Primary School Weekly Values Rewards 

w/c 17th October  2022 Courage Consideration Collaboration 

Acorn Ellie Razan Ramzi 

Olive Camelia Teejay Leen 

Fir Kavell Omar Moussa 

Banyan Jaylah Khaled Azaiah 

Ash Kozue Layan J  Yuzaka 

Guava Othman Noor Nao 

Katsura Khariya Noor Remy Raye 

Chestnut Suhaib Safaa Eloise 

Damson Miral Mohamed M Boris 

Juniper Abdulrahman Layah Abdul 

Holly Toshi Inas Sham 

Ivy Eisuke Isabella Sarah 

Rowan Misha Mohamed Akito 

Mulberry Tbc Tbc Tbc 

Pine Asawir Meshal Jayden 

Sycamore Hassan Aoi Jeremiah 

Elder Yusef Yuta Khadijah 

Quince Uzayr Tahir Nadia 

Willow Riley Sierna Leo 

Lime Tbc Tbc Tbc 

Tamarind Tbc Tbc Tbc 

Zaytouna Arnet Fayyad                 Marwa 

Woodlands Oliver D Mira Omar 

 


